
Standards and guidelines 
for public libraries

A
new information resource on standards, guidelines 
and benchmarks for public libraries is now avail­
able on the ALIAnet website.

The guide to resources covers both general/compre- 
hensive statement of standards and guidelines and those 
on specialised topics, such as information literacy and 
library buildings. The guide includes links to ALIA  poli­
cies and guidelines relevant to public library services, 
to the guidelines and standards developed in Australian 
states and territories and to international resources such 
as guidelines produced by the International Federation of 
Library Associations and Institutions (IFLA), the American 
Library Association (ALA) and the Library and Information 
Association of New Zealand (LIAN ZA).

The guide has been compiled by ALIA's Public Librar­
ies Reference Group with the assistance of state and ter­
ritory libraries and a number of overseas organisations. 
We w ill endeavour to keep the guide up-to-date and we 
welcom e comments and information on new resources 
and/or revisions. Enquiries, additions and feedback can 
be made to planning@ alia.org.au.

Standards, guidelines and benchm arks for p u b lic  li­
brary services in Australia and overseas: a gu ide to re­
sources http://alia.org.au/governance/committees/public. 
libraries/standards.html. ■

A ustra lian  Academic and  Research L ibraries

Call for expressions of interest: 
editor
The Editorial Board of the Australian Academ ic 
and Research Libraries (AARL) journal is seeking  
expressions of interest from suitable-qualified and 
experienced persons for the position of editor of 
the journal.

AARL is the quarterly journal devoted to all as­
pects of librarianship and information management 
and services in academ ic, research and technical 
libraries, and information organisations and asso­
ciations.

First published in 1970, AARL has established an 
international reputation as one of the leading pro­
fessional journals in its field. It publishes original, 
refereed contributions on all aspects of librarianship 
and library and information services. All articles ap­
pearing in AARL are fully peer refereed.

The closing date for expressions of interest is 
29 April 2005.

Further information on the duties and respon­
sib ilities of the editor, and the role of the edito­
rial board, can be obtained from Earle Gow, chair, 
editorial board, c/- Borchardt Library, La Trobe 
U n ive rs ity , V ic to ria  3 0 8 6 , ph 03 94 7 9  2 9 2 0 , 
fx 03 9749 3018, e.gow@ latrobe.edu.au. ■
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Take your in form ation  service to another level
Arrange for your free dem onstration today!

Optimus Prime Pty Ltd
152 Q ueensberry Street 
CARLTON Victoria 3053 A ustralia 
Em ail sa les@ optim us-prim e.com

Phone 1300 137 806 (A ustra lia  Wide)
+ 61 3 9340 4040 
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